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LOOKING BACK AT BUSINESS GROWTH IN OVERLAND PARK

Above: Suburban 
Medical Center 
(now Overland 
Park Regional 
Medical Center) 
opened in 1978.

At left: An early 
view showing the 
YRC Worldwide 
headquarters 
building in the 
lower left and the 
Black & Veatch 
headquarters in 
the upper right of 
the photo.
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